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I am writing to OBJECT to the Brooklands Farm Development for the following reasons : 
 
 
More houses means more sewage into the sea 
More cars, more traffic & therefore more pollution 
More people will result in less availability to healthcare & dentists, with which we already have a severe problem 
More  people - more demand on our water supply 
Loss of wildlife & agricultural land 
 
and finally - we moved away from London 20 years ago to get away from the busy concrete jungle the last thing we 
want is to end up in the same situation. There's already been a substantial amount of property building it's time to 
stop before we lose whitstable's lovely countryside. 
 
Paul & Jennifer Jacobi 
 
  
Sent from Samsung tablet. 
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